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FOR INFORMATION AND EVENTS GO TO
UCTSUDBURY.WEEBLY.COM

President’s Message - Loretta Carnes

Our fall meetings are passing quickly – great speakers and great attendance.  If you 
missed our October meeting, check our website for Shirley’s “Did you know?”  

Our next meetings are lining up to be great events too. Please invite a friend to 
attend. It will be a great opportunity to show the fellowship of The Sudbury Council. 
Perhaps that introduction will encourage them to become a new member.

In keeping with our recent traditions, the November meeting will include a celebration 
of Remembrance Day and will be held on Wednesday November 8 at Branch 76 
Legion in Minnow Lake. I look forward to seeing you at this meeting. Again, this is 
a catered dinner and an RSVP is needed. Cost $25.00. Please contact Mel Young 
to reserve your dinner.

Our Christmas meeting will be held on December 14th at the TapHouse on Regent 
Street.  I understand the guest speaker may be quite a jolly fellow. You will not want 
to miss this annual event.

Sports - Don Delongchamp

We are still looking for curlers to take part in our Bonspiel November 17 – 19th.  If 
you are interested or know of anyone who would like to curl please contact Don 
705 675 8420.
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Upcoming Events
Please check dates carefully and mark your calendars 

November 8	 Membership Meeting  Wellar Street Legion  5:30

November 9	 Executive Meeting  Trevi 6:00 pm

November 17 – 19	 Curling Curl Sudbury
November 18 	 NHL Alumni Tour in support of Special Olympics  - 
	 7pm Garson Arena 

December 2	 Lion’s Club Children’s Telethon

December 7	 Executive Meeting Trevi  6:00 pm

December 14	 Christmas Membership Meeting Taphouse 6:00pm 



October Meeting - Don Delongchamp

October 4th meeting started with the usual protocols with 20 members and 1 guest in attendance. Doug Honeyford was 
our guest speaker.  His topic was Know Your Benefits.  Don Delongchamp spoke about the Curling Bonspiel taking place 
November 17 – 18th. Rob Rehill spoke about our ham sales.  John Varney gave a recap of Adopt a Road – 50 bags 
collected.  Dave Carnes noted we sent a cheque of $4600 for the UCT Disaster Relief Fund. Shirley Giff gave us a great 
Did You Know talk on past A.C.T./UCT information and activities.  She touched on the Murder by Appointment Mystery 
dinner scheduled for next September.  Don spoke of the upcoming events for our 75th celebration. Jerry Giff received 
an e-mail from Columbus about 1051 Supporting Hunger and will be on the UCT Blog  on Thursday. Joe Wilcox gave 
information regarding turkeys.  1060 turkeys were unloaded at the Salvation Army.

Motion to adjourn by John Varney.

Don McDonell won the Sherriff’s Pot of $23.40 and donated it to the Disaster Relief Fund.

Dave Carnes won the Member’s Draw of $20 plus $50.

Turkeys
Joe has some grade A 
turkeys 5-7 kg to sell on a 
first come first served basis.  
Cost is $20 for a member 
$25 for a company.  
Contact Joe Wilcox  at 
705 566 4084

UCT 130 Challenge
We have already completed the Council’s part of the 
challenge. Members can also participate in the challenge.  
Here is what you have to do:

Sponsor 1- 3 new or reinstated members (reinstated 
members must have been out at least 24 months)

Participate in the UCT ways of giving: each member 
completes 13 hours of community service a year, each 
member donates up to 130 items

Submit 3 pictures of yourself in action 

Contact Connie Zwarich for the report form.

December Meeting - Tracey Urso

Our meeting will be December 14th at the Taphouse 
Northern Grill & Pub on Regent Street.  Please bring mitts, 
hats, socks, toques instead of Christmas gift exchange.  
Items collected will be distributed to the less fortunate in 
our community.

Membership Made Easy!! - Doug Honeyford

When your membership renewal notice comes in you 
will notice a “new” format this year.  Call Joyce Pierre in 
our Calgary office and give her your credit card number 
and ask that they set up future payments automatically.  
Don’t forget, you need to let them know when your card 
changes.  We appreciate your Membership.  Together 
we do a tremendous amount for our communities, please 
invite someone you think highly of to join our group.

Charity Craft Sale
Saturday November 18th – Sticks, String and Stewardship 
annual charity craft sale at St Andrew’s United Church in 
Coniston with all proceeds going to NEO Kids.  If you would 
like to donate crafts for the sale, please contact Loretta 
Carnes.

This is also a great opportunity to shop for an item for the 
Christmas Meeting.
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November Birthdays
Nov 02 DAVID CARNES
Nov 10 RAYMOND GAUTHIER
Nov 10 RENEE NIEMI
Nov 12 GILBERT BROUILLETTE
Nov 13 CHANTAL FILION
Nov 19 ROBERT STEWART
Nov 21 LEN ZWARICH
Nov 25 JESSICA NIEMI
Nov 26 WINSTON AIRD
Nov 30 J LONGLADE

Remembrance Day Meeting -   Mel Young

Please join us on Wednesday, November 8th for our annual 
Remembrance Day meeting at The Royal Canadian Legion 
- Branch 76, located at 1553 Weller Street. A beautiful 
Remembrance Day ceremony and a guest speaker will take 
place - let’s take this time to commemorate our brave veterans 
and remember the sacrifices they made so that we can live in 
a free Canada. Dinner will be a delicious roast beef dinner for 
$25/person catered by Branch 76. Cocktails are at 5:30pm; dinner at 6pm. Please 
RSVP to Mel Young at 705-662-3126 in order to reserve your spot for this exclusive 
Remembrance Day meeting before November 1st! 

MCTV Lions Children’s’ Christmas Telethon 
December 2 @ 6 PM
Mark your planner!  Rose and Jack St Louis & Glen and Eileen Fowke will be 
manning the UCT Telethon telephone panel as we continue the tradition of 
putting smiles on the faces of some less fortunate in our Communities.  Your 
Council will also be making a donation.  Dust off that credit card and call in your 
pledge. Every dollar helps the cause, and the need is great.

Know your Benefits  - Doug Honeyford

Missed the Benefit Meeting last Month?  We missed you too.  Just two items 
you may wish to make note of, members save up to 20% at Choice Hotels.  
That means Quality, Comfort Eco Lodge and others, save 20%, get your UCT 
Discount Code.  Next, know anyone under age 80 who would like to top up their 
Life Insurance, maybe leave a few dollars for their children or their grandchildren, 
call Doug for the discount number or insurance details.

Next month, details on two more benefits you need to know.

Contact Doug Honeyford at 525-7777 for applications & details.

November 18  
NHL Alumni Tour in 
support of Special 
Olympics
7pm Garson Arena 
We have made a donation to 
Special Olympics and in return we 
have tickets for the November 18th 
NHL Alumni Tour hockey game at 
the Garson Arena - including 6 
tickets for VIP seating section & 
1st intermission meet the players 
in the locker room.
Tickets will be given away to 
members at our November 8th 
meeting at Branch 76 Legion on 
Weller Street.  The meeting is a 
catered dinner.  Please RSVP with 
Mel if you will be attending. For 
information on the NHL Alumni Tour, 
please contact Dave Carnes.
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Sticky Note
FRIDAY THE 17TH

Dave
Sticky Note
Friday November 17th






